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Ref. U-11011/01/2024-MEC                              Dated: 29-07-2024 
 

NOTICE 
 

Kind Attention Candidates:  

 

It is hereby informed that the NEET UG Counselling for the 

Academic session 2024 is expected to commence tentatively from 

14th of August 2024. However, the registration process for the 

counselling may begin in the first week of August. 

The candidates are advised to keep in touch with the MCC website 

regarding updates on schedule and further process of Counselling. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice posted on: 29.07.2024 

 

Office of MCC 

Email: adgme@nic.in    

 

      

GOVERNMENT ODF INDIA 

DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108 
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